
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year R Parents/Carers, 

We are sure you will join us in thanking the Year R and children for the huge effort in 
making a Nativity happen this year. 

Following recent events in school being cancelled to prioritise the Nativity, we once 
again want to inform you of the restrictions in place. 

Due to the continued number of Covid cases in school and in our local area and 
changes in the guidance shared with schools, we are having to limit to the Nativity 
Play to 30 external adults ONLY. 

This decision is in line with our school Risk Assessment which comes from 
Government guidelines; UK Health Security Agency - School Christmas Events (This 
advice was written on 29 November 2021) which we have attached for your perusal. 

However, the Nativity Play is being recorded and will be put onto the school website, 
to which you will be given a password to be able to watch. 

We are so sorry for the inconvenience caused, however, we have had to make 
several difficult decisions this week. We are fortunate to be able to continue with the 
Nativity (at this point) with these new restrictions in place, whereas some schools 
have decided to cancel all performances and events this year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr I Witts 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


